
 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Minutes: 20 June 2020 

 

• CALL TO ORDER 
       By Chapter President Ron Turner at 8:30 A.M. 

 

• INVOCATION 
      By Chapter President Ron Turner 

           BREAKFAST SERVED 

• PLEDGES 

- US Flag 

- Texas Flag 

- S.A.R. 
The pledges were led by the Color Guard Commander; Bobby Gresham. 

• WELCOME GUESTS / VISITORS 

Chapter President, Ron Turner introduced  three visitors; Barbra Heide, Mark 

Parkinson and Karry Walker. 

 

 

• PRESENTATIONS 

- Induction of New Members 
Chapter President, Ron Turner presented Michael Anthony Walker and 

Andrew Kent Walker with their membership certificates of the Major K.M. 

Van Zandt Chapter of the Sons of the American Revolution.   
 
                

- Chapter Knight Essay & C.A.R. Essay contest Awards 
Past President Mike Connelley presented Andrew Kent Walker with a check 

for being the Knight Essay and C.A.R. Essay winner. 
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• SPEAKER 

This month we had every member talk about their patriot ancestor. 

 

• OLD BUSINESS 

- Officers Reports 

➢ Secretary’s Minutes 

Febuary’s Meeting Minutes were discussed, amended and 

approved.  Moved/Second/Passed 

➢ Treasurer’s Report 

The Treasurer’s Report informed us of the following; Operating 

Funds – Beginning Balance of $8,931.99 / Expences of $21.78 / 

Deposits of $1,399.00 leaving us a Balance of $10,309.21. Pray 

TCU Awards Fund – Beginning Balance of $1,933.97 / No 

Expenses / Interest of $0.04 leaving us a Balance of $1,934.01. 

Goodman Youth Fund – Beginning Balance of $3,087.18 / No 

Expenses / Interest of $0.05 leaving us with $3,087.23 Giving the 

Chapter a Grand Total of $15,330.45.  Moved/Second/Passed 

 

• NEW BUSINESS 

➢ No New Buiness 
 

 

 

 

 
 

• ANNOUNCEMENTS 
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➢ 125th State Convention 
Will be held at the Westin at The Woodlands in Woodslands 

Texas, on 30Jul – 1 Aug 2020. 

 
➢ Firearms Class 

A special three (3) hour class will be held at the Westin at The 

Woodlands hotel just prior to the convention. This class on 

“Carrying and Firing a Musket” was strongly encouraged if you 

are part of the Color Guard. Ron Turner will look into bringing 

the class to our area for those who can not attend this class. 

 

➢ Next Meeting 

The next meeting is scheduled for July 18th at 8:30 A.M.. 

 

 

• ADJOURNMENT 

- Recessional 

Bobby Gresham led the recessional  

- Benediction 

Past President Gerry Gieger led the benediction. With the Benediction 

being concluded, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 A.M..  

 

• FINAL NOTES 

A total of 21 individuals attended our meeting. Of which, 19 were chapter 

members and 2 were guests. 

 

 


